PSAC Picket Line Policy











Alliance members have an official picket line policy.  It was adopted by the National Board of Directors in 1983.





The policy states:





"It is a union right and obligation of every member of the Public Service of Canada to respect the picket line established by a union of workers, and to not cross such a picket line unless permitted to do so by the union concerned."





"A member of the Public Service Alliance of Canada shall honour any and all picket lines when called upon to do so by the Alliance, and, in such cases, it shall be incumbent upon the Alliance to secure guarantees against sanctions of reprisals prior to issuing a return-to-work call."





"The authority to implement the foregoing provision shall be invested as follows:





In the case of PSAC bargaining units, the National President or his constitutional alternate; and


In the case of non PSAC bargaining units, the National Board of Directors."








Source:  PSCA Strike Course, June 1998


